Columbus Dispatch — Valerie Matchette, 662-328-2471

Chronic Pain legislation

From Governor Musgrove:

“While it is important that we address the potential misuse (or illegal use) of prescription
drugs, it is extremely important that we don’t loose site of patients that suffer with
chronic pain every day.”



